UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC

Sunday, June 19, 2016

10:00am Sunday School 11:00am Worship Service

3:00pm United Methodist Women's Quarterly Meeting (Parlor)

Monday, June 20, 2016

6:00pm Boy Scout Meeting (Scout Hut)

Wednesday, June 22, 2016

12:00pm Sunday, June 26 Bulletin Deadline July Newsletter Deadline

Friday, June 24, 2016

Fellowship Hall Rented

Sunday, June 26, 2016

10:00am Meet and Greet Pastor Ken Timmerman (Fellowship Hall) 11:00am Worship Service

SERVING TODAY

Greeters: Mabel & Jeff Foster

Lobby Door Greeter: John Sanderson, Harold Lomas

Altar Guild: Jean MeLean

Next Week's Lay Reader: Bonnie Cundiff

Flowers Next Sunday: Wolfe

Counters: Jeff Johnson, Betty Hurst, Jerry Therrell **Alternate Counters:** David McLean, Walter Crosby

Nursery: Caroline Berry & Amanda Carabo

Head Usher: Theodore Burns Hostess: Henrietta Kollitz Acolyte: Margaret Jean Harris Cross Bearer: Lawton Harris McArn Item: PB&J/Condiments

Worship Attendance, June 5 — 132; Attendance in Worship the same Sunday last year — 120 Worship Attendance, June 12— 146; Attendance in Worship the same Sunday last year — 132

FUMC STAFF

Rev. Paul Frey, Interim Pastor (pdfrey44@gmail.com)
Angie Smith, Administrative Assistant (fumcangiesmith@gmail.com)
Sara Sanderson, Director of Children/Youth (saralsanderson@hotmail.com)
Mimi Coffey, Director of Preschool/Nursery (fmpsn2212@yahoo.com)
Dr. Shane Robertson, Director of Music (drshanerobertson83@gmail.com)



First United Methodist Church 117 Third Street, Cheraw, SC 29520



www.cherawfirstumc.org

The Mission of the First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation.

June 19, 2016 5th Sunday After Pentecost Father's Day

Prelude

Greeting and Announcements

Greg Sanderson

Please sign the attendance pad and pass it to everyone on the pew.

Opening Prayer

Rev. Paul Frey

Lord, today we recall your faithfulness.

Thank you that you walk with us every day, that you are with us in each moment.

Thank you that your promises are true and your goodness never fails us.

In this moment we come to you and we lay our lives before you.

May we worship and adore you with every fiber of our being.

Today we join with all those who worship and confess you as Lord, from generations past and present, and with all the angels that sing in heaven of your greatness and beauty. Lord, we love you. Amen.

*Hymn No. 140 in the Hymnal

"Great is Thy Faithfulness"

Children's Sermon Sara Sanderson

Psalter No. 777, in the Hymnal Psalm 42 Rhett Butler, Lay Reader

*Affirmation Of Faith No. 881 The Apostles' Creed Lay Reader

*The Gloria Patri Lay Reader

Pastoral and Lord's Prayer Rev. Frey

*Hymn No. 141 in the Hymnal "Children of the Heavenly Father"

Gathering God's Tithes and Our Offerings

Rev. Frey

*Offertory

*Doxology No. 95 "Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow"

Old 100th

*Presentation of Tithes and Offerings with Prayer

Scripture Lesson 2 Timothy 3: 16-17 (The Message) Rev. Frey

Sermon "Words To Live By" Rev. Frey

*Hymn No. 672 in the Hymnal "God Be with You till We Meet Again"

(During the hymn you are invited to come to the chancel rail, kneel, pray to God, then return to your pew when ready)

*Benediction

*Postlude

*Indicates where you should stand if you are able.

The flowers are placed in the sanctuary today to the glory of God and in memory of Bill Eutsler by Bill & Barbara Eutsler, Stacy & Jeff Hinton, and Greg Robinson.

The rose on the altar is in honor of the birth of Julia Nancy Watson who was born on June 15.

Julia is the daughter of Chase and Leslie Jean Watson and the grand-daughter of

David and Jean McLean.

WELCOME VISITORS — We welcome our visitors! Please fill out the attendance sheet with your contact information. If you wish to join the church by Affirmation of Faith or Transfer of Membership, please notify the church office at 843-537-7002.

OUR PRAYER LIST — our President, all who defend our nation, Sue Nichols (Pam Humphries' mother), DeAnna Starling, Mike Starling, Larry Heustess (Lynn Tweed's friend), Anne Bryan (Pam Baker's sister-in-law), Chap Allison (Holly Miles' friend), Carter Keefe (Kaleb and Jackie's baby). **NOTE: Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; after two weeks, they are removed unless the church office is notified.**

THANK YOU NOTES— We would like to thank each of you for the cards, food, visits, and especially the prayers at the death of our mother, Lucille Gray. Thanks again, *The Family of Lucille Gray*.

We would like to thank our church family for all the expressions of support at the death of Margaret's sister, Janice. *Roger and Margaret Wolfe*

BOY SCOUT TROOP 655 NEWS — On behalf of the Committee of Boy Scout Troop 655, I wish to announce that Eagle Scouts Sullivan Chapman, Christopher Murray, and Benson Stubbs, have been awarded the Dan C. Stowe Boy Scout Troop 655 Memorial Scholarship. Also, I wish to commend them for their past accomplishments and wish for their continued success as they pursue their educational goals. —*John Moore*

SALKEHATCHIE 2016!!!! — It's coming!! The dates for Foothills Salkehatchie are July 2-9. Registration is now open, start making your plans and encouraging the younger youth to attend with us. Keep checking the website (Salkehatchie.org) for when you can begin to register. If you have any questions, please contact Shannon Johnson, Dawn Leach, or Debbie Adams.

BBQ FOR SALE BY THE POUND — There is still some pounds of BBQ in the freezer from the Spring BBQ. If you would like to purchase any (\$8.00 per pound), please see Angie in the church office.

SAFE SANCTUARY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED — Please let Sara know if you are interested in being a safe sanctuary volunteer for events during the summer months. You can text/call/or email Sara, or Angie. Angie's hours are 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. (you can also leave a voice mail for her). Safe sanctuary volunteers can be anyone in our congregation. This is a vital part of this ministry.

MEET-AND-GREET — Next Sunday, June 26 at 10:00am, there will be a meet-and-greet for our new pastor, Rev. Ken Timmerman. The United Methodist Men will provide light breakfast and refreshments in the fellowship hall. There will be NO Sunday School on this day.

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN — Quarterly meeting of the United Methodist Women is this afternoon at 3:00pm, in the Church Parlor. We will have a business meeting, program and refreshments. All women of the church are invited.